
 

The Municipality of Arran-Elderslie is currently seeking applications for the 
position of Livestock Valuer. This individual will be responsible under the Ontario 
Wildlife Damage Compensation Program to conduct a thorough investigation 
within 72 hours of being notified of livestock, poultry, and/or honey bees that 
have been damaged or killed by wildlife.  

Livestock Evaluators are required on an infrequent basis throughout the year, 
and the Evaluator will receive compensation for their services. 

If you are interested in this position, please submit a letter of interest in 
confidence to the undersigned by May 9, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. via e-mail or drop 
off at the Administration Office at 1925 Bruce Road 10, Chesley.   

 

Christine Fraser-McDonald, Clerk 

Municipality of Arran-Elderslie 

cfraser@arran-elderslie.ca 

519.270.4922 

mailto:cfraser@arran-elderslie.ca

